
Bruce MacDonald & Karon Friesen




Okotoks, Alberta




March 24, 2022


Okotoks Town Council


Madam Mayor and Council:


On March 15, 2022 our lovely home in Sheep River Cove was completely destroyed by 
fire. As it will be an extended period of time until we are able to rebuild our house, we 
are requesting that the building portion of our property tax be cancelled, as per town 
council policy  statement GP-F-2.2  section 2, until such a time as we have a home to 
return to. 


Sincerely yours,


Bruce MacDonald, Karon Friesen




